
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
I am curious what other recreation facilities are doing for youth members of the 
Sikh community that cannot comfortably wear a standard hockey helmet. Our 
arena policy states that all youth under the age of 17 must wear a helmet during 
public skate. 
Does anyone have a policy or information they can share with us. 
 
Please contact: 
Angella Franklin | Facility Manager, Community Development 
afranklin@jasper-alberta.ca 
780.852.6514  
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